
 

3.4 Budget Management – Capital Acquisitions 

Policy 

Owing to interim overdraft conditions that usually prevail in the early and closing parts of each financial 
year, it is Council’s policy to: 

1. Defer procurement of new budgeted plant items until October each year; and to 
2. Discourage the programming of material intensive works in the early and closing parts of each 

financial year. 
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